
PRESS RELEASE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MONDAY 3RD JUNE 2019 
 
 
 
 

     

 

Date of Issue: Monday 3rd June 2019 
Twitter: @PPI_Research 

 

PPI 
PENSIONS POLICY INSTITUTE 

 

Announcement: Chris Curry appointed 
Principal of the Pensions Dashboard 
Industry Delivery Group 
  
The Pensions Policy Institute (PPI) announced today that its Director, Chris Curry, 
is to reduce his time commitment to three days a week, in order to take-up the role 
as Principal of the Pensions Dashboard Industry Delivery Group with the Money 
and Pensions Service, starting on 8th July 2019. 
 
The PPI Council has welcomed the recognition Chris has received in being 
appointed to the Dashboard role.  

 
Lawrence Churchill CBE, Chair of PPI Council commented 
“Chris is an excellent choice to take the Dashboard forward and 
PPI has a strong and well-established team and is confident its 
research programme will not be affected.”  

 

 

Chris Curry, PPI Director and Principal of the Pensions 
Dashboard Industry Delivery Group added “I am delighted 
to have the opportunity to be involved in something as 
important as the Pensions Dashboard. Building on the success 
so far of automatic enrolment, Pensions Dashboards have the 
potential to improve retirement outcomes for many people, 
and I look forward to leading the team driving this forward."  

 

 

~~ ENDS ~~ 
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For further information please contact -    
 
Danielle Baker, Head of Membership & External Engagement (PPI) 
020 7848 4467 or 07714 250 910, email: press@pensionspolicyinstitute.org.uk  
 
Lawrence Churchill, PPI Chairman 

07734 336 030  or email lawrence.churchill@thechurchillsonline.com  
 

 
Notes for editors 
 
1. The Pensions Policy Institute (PPI) is an educational research charity, which 

provides non-political, independent comment and analysis on policy on 
pensions and retirement income provision in the UK. Its aim is to improve the 
information and understanding about pensions policy and retirement income 
provision through research and analysis, discussion and publication. Further 
information on the PPI is available on our website 
www.pensionspolicyinstitute.org.uk. 
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